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Memorandum	

Date:		May 12, 2020

To:		Creole Nature Trail All-American Road District Members

From:		Shelley Johnson, Chairman

Subject:	Rescheduled District Meeting

Due to the recent Stay at Home Order and the movement into Phase I of reopening the State, the Creole Nature Trail All-American Road district May meeting has been rescheduled to Thursday, June 25, 2020, at 2:00 PM at the Southwest Louisiana Convention & Visitors Bureau.  Due to quorum issues, it is important that you attend this meeting.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Please note the new meeting date, time and RSVP to Cindy Johnson, Southwest Louisiana Convention & Visitors Bureau at 337-502-4351 or cjohnson@visitlakecharles.org












